

8th July 2021

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing with some updates for the remainder of this term. Firstly, we had a very successful 'Sportsday' yesterday with the children being a real credit with their behaviour and efforts. We have tried to capture the day with a range of photos on our Twitter feed @LeasStAndrews . Please have a look.

A few weeks ago, the children enjoyed their transition days and it was lovely to see so many children ready for the next class and next step.

Next week we will be taking Year 6 to Hilltop for their residential trip and they will be away for 5 days. We are so pleased to be able to give the children this experience. Any last-minute questions please contact Mr Hodgson.

Before the end of term, we have a theatre company attending school with all the children being involved and weather permitting we aim to have at least one outdoor assembly with all the children together. Linked to this please can any end of term trophies be returned for either effort or any Year 6 trophies from last summer. Thank you.

Finally, on the 22nd of July, we will be inviting Year 6 parents to a class picnic and graduation on the school field. The picnic will commence at 1.00 p.m. followed by a leavers service. The final details will be sent out to Year 6 parents in due course.

The pending announcements on the 19th of July are still being considered by the school governors and how they impact on the rest of this term. We will inform you of any changes in due course. For September, the school has many aspects to consider and will communicate this once there has been more clarity and guidance. We will continue to move with caution, with the health and safety of children and staff paramount.

Currently, Mrs Shirra is absent from school due to a non-Covid illness. Although the children and staff are very much missing her, the children's learning and well-being continue to be of paramount importance. Mrs Concarr is superbly leading the class with Miss Savage supporting her very ably. We will keep you updated.

Yours Sincerely

Mr D W Hodgson







